
 

April 19, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, Connecticut 06510 

 

Attn:  Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 

 

 

    RE: Household Hazardous Waste Collection - City of New Haven 

            Operating and Waste Disposal Three-Year Commitment  

            Proposed Budget: July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024 - $68,880.81 

 

 

Dear Honorable President Walker-Myers, 

 

The Department of Parks & Public Works is submitting documentation for the purposes of Authorization for the 

City of New Haven’s continued participation in HAZWASTE CENTRAL’S waste collection located at 90 Sargent Drive, 

New Haven CT. 

 

New Haven’s current commitment to providing residents with a safe and efficient method of disposing of 

household chemicals to the waste facility expires June 30, 2023, and the current commitment proposed by HWC is 

a new three-year commitment for July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2026. The proposed budget for the first year July 

1, 2023, through June 30, 2024, is $68,880.81. 

 

This request is for the review and resolution confirming commitment and participation in the regional household 

hazardous waste collection and confirmation of the City’s intent to contribute financially to the operation, 

processing, transportation, and disposal of hazardous waste on behalf of New Haven’s residents.  Attached (Exhibit 

1) is a copy of the Fiscal Year Budget Proposal July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024, for participating Municipalities.  

 

If there remain additional questions or requests for information, please contact me. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jeff Pescosolido 
Jeffrey Pescosolido 

Director Parks & Public Works 

 

Cc: Files 

   

 

 
 

NEW HAVEN DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Jeffrey Pescosolido, Director 

34 Middletown Ave, New Haven, CT 06513 
P (203) 946-6132 F (203) 946-7357 

 

 

           

 

 

             Justin Elicker 

   Mayor 

 


